MY GUIDE TO




Welcome to

Lowton Church of England High

School.

We hope that this guide will help you during the
first few weeks at school. Remember it is
normal for new Year 7 pupils to feel a bit

nervous about moving to high school but staff
will do their best to help you find your way
around and get settled into a new school and

routine.




’When you arrive at school you come

in through the Year 7 gate. A teacher

will be there to welcome you and to

remind you to switch off your phone.




You will see the Year 7 toilets on your
right after you go through the gates. A
teacher will be just outside the toilets

at breaks and lunchtimes.




Next to the Year 7 toilets you will see
the door to the Year 7 canteen. A

teacher will be there to supervise the

queue.



Inside the canteen you can buy drinks
such as milkshakes and juice and buy
snacks such as toast and bagels at
break, and pizza, burgers, pasta,
chicken wraps or curry at lunchtime.
There will be teacher in the room to

talk to if you need any help.



After the next gate is the Year 7

area where you can hang out with

your friends at break and lunch
times. This space is for Year 7 only.

Each year group spends social time

In their own zone.
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This is H Block. This block is in the Year

7 zone and contains all of the Year 7

form rooms.




The picture above shows the door to
H4. Mrs K Roberts who is the Head of
Year 7 often works in here during
break and lunchtime. If you need to
speak to her there is a good chance

you will find her here.




This is the Hub and it can be found
in F block. Teaching Assistants are
here at break and lunch times to
support you with homework and
offer a listening ear. You can also
come here to the Hub between

8.00 and 8.30 before school for

homework support.



This is the entrance to Student
Support Services and it can be
found next to the gym. If you are
unwell, are upset or have been
injured you can come here for
help. You can also buy equipment

like a pen here.




Starting a new school can feel

scary, but remember, we will be
here for you every step of the way.
We are looking forward to you

joining us in September.

If nothing ever changed
there’d be no G%"«F
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